
 
 

MICHELLE RODRIGUEZ RECEIVES ENDORSEMENT FROM NAGE-
SEIU LOCAL 5000 FIRST RESPONDERS AND PUBLIC SERVANTS 

 

(Pomona, CA) The National Association of Government Employees (SEIU Local 5000) has 

announced their endorsement of Michelle Rodriguez for California’s 53rd Assembly District. 

This endorsement recognizes to her commitment to the welfare of first responders and public 

servants in the District and throughout California.  

"I am truly grateful for the support from the National Association of Government 

Employees. I want to thank all our public servants and first responders who dedicate their 

lives to the safety and service of their community," stated Michelle Rodriguez. "I am 

resolved in my commitment and advocacy to ensuring that their bravery and dedication 

are met with the support and resources they deserve.”  

Philip Pettit, NAGE EMS Divisional Director, commended Rodriguez's genuine understanding 

of the struggles faced by working-class families and her dynamic leadership in fostering a safe 

and inclusive community. "Michelle’s ability to listen to her constituents, address their 

concerns, and take decisive action has earned her the respect and admiration of many. Her 

unwavering dedication to the welfare of our district, support for first responders, advocacy 

for public safety, and understanding of the challenges faced by working-class families make 

Michelle Rodriguez the ideal representative for the 53rd Assembly District.” 

With her tenure on the California POST Commission, Michelle Rodriguez is at the forefront of 

enhancing law enforcement training, drawing from her hands-on experience in healthcare and 

educational settings within the 53rd district. As a dedicated mother and grandmother, Rodriguez, 

alongside her husband, Assemblymember Freddie Rodriguez, has instilled the values of public 

service in their family.  

About the National Association of Government Employees (NAGE): Affiliated with the Service 

Employees International Union, NAGE represents the interests of thousands of public employees 

and first responders. Their membership includes “public and private workers; federal, state, 

county, and municipal employees; police officers, firefighters, correctional officers, health care 

workers; nurses, paramedics, and emergency medical technicians; office workers; and 

professional workers.” 

For further information about Michelle Rodriguez's campaign and her vision for the 53rd 

Assembly District, please contact info@michelleforassembly.com or visit 

www.michelleforassembly.com. 
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